
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Principal’s Message 

Welcome back staff and students for term 3.  I hope everyone had an enjoyable two 
week break.  It sounds like some of our staff and students had a wonderful time in 
warmer parts of Australia or overseas and also in Adelaide either watching the AFL 
or the Monster Trucks.  I had a very informative conversation with one of our 
Preschool children regarding the Monster Trucks.  He told me that his favourite 
monster truck was Tiger Shark because it was painted in tiger colours and that 
another one could not race as it had a broken back wheel.  This conversation 
demonstrates how much information our children and students retain and the 
power of talking to young people has. Thank you for sharing Jethro, our discussion 
has certainly been a highlight of my week.   
We will continue to focus on Learner Agency and co-constructed success criteria. 
Studies have shown that students and children who have the opportunities to 
share, collaborate, reflect on and explain their learning with peers and teachers 
have better learning growth than those who do not.  We will also continue to 
provide our learners opportunities to have ‘agency’ through inquiry-based learning 
to discuss what they want learn and how best they learn. Class meetings and SRC 
will also provide further opportunities for our students and children to have a say in 
what they feel are important issues to address within our school. 
Lake Wangary School and Preschool would like to welcome some new students into 
our community. The Coleman family, Leo in the 3/4 class and Hunter in the 1/2 
class, Taya Drury in the 5/6 class, our mid-year intake receptions Reef Tiller, Sahara 
Lienert, Callie Egan and Elsie and Mila Donnelly and our mid-year intake preschool 
children Finn Mercer, Mia Ouglitchinin and Alby Rowe.  Welcome and we hope you 
have a fantastic learning experience at our school. 
In Term 3 our students do not need to wear hats as part of our Sun Safe Policy, 
however we will not discourage any student who wishes to wear their hat while 
playing or engaging in any learning outside of their classroom.   
Term 3 will again be a very busy term for all staff and students with special events 
including Minya Custodian excursions, 5/6 Football and Netball competition in 
Tumby Bay in week 3, 3/4 class camp to Nyroca in week 4, Book Week in week 5 
with the Book Week parade being held on Tuesday 20th August, PAT Testing 
commencing in week 7 and School Photos on Thursday 19th September week 9. 
Attendance will continue to be a focus this term.  It is pleasing to see an increase in 
attendance from term 1 to term 2.  Thank you, parents, caregivers and students, for 
making the commitment of regularly attending school.  Congratulations to Tiger 
Sharks house team for winning our House Attendance award for Term 2.  They will 
have morning tea supplied for them on Friday 26th July as their special reward. 
During the school holidays the last works on our new toilet block was finally 
completed.  YAY!!!  This has been an extremely long and drawn-out process, but we 
are happy that those works are finished and toilet block can be fully utilised. 
Have a great term, 
Clint Beard 
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Last term students in the Upper Primary  class chose a topic that was of interest to them. They then 
wrote 3 inquiry based questions and undertook the research to seek the information required to answer 
their questions. They were also given free choice on how they were going to present their work. Here 
are few snapshots of their choice of presentation mode. There were also some amazing PowerPoint 
presentations completed to support their dioramas or just as the chosen format to present their     
learning. Two students chose to present their projects using Canva.  Well done Upper Primary for  the 
effort you put into your projects! 

Diary of Anne Frank 

Bottle nosed dolphin 



 

 
TERM 3 REMINDERS 

ABSENCES 

Please remember to contact the school if 

your child is absent.  You can use Seesaw, 

text the school’s mobile number or ring the 

front office. 
 

EARLY DEPARTURES 

Please be mindful students that are picked 

up early regularly for sports training are 

missing valuable lesson time.  

Please wait till 3.10pm if possible. 
 

UNIFORMS 

Hats, beanies and Preschool shirts can be 

purchased from the front office. All other 

uniform items are available online through 

Ace Uniforms located in Port Lincoln. 

www.aceuniforms.com.au/collections/lake

-wangary-as 

Please name all uniform items. 
 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Please contact the school if your 

personal details change. It is important we 

have the correct contact numbers, email 

addresses, postal and residential  

addresses. 
 

NOTES 

Please remember to check your child's 

bag/communication book/diary/blue 

reader bag, each night for important notes 

home. While we have our Facebook page,  

SMS messages, Seesaw, and notes being 

sent home are still a huge part of our 

 communication.   
 

PHONES 

Phones are not encouraged to be brought 

to school. They are to be handed into the 

front office on arrival at school and not 

kept in bags. 
 

WATER BOTTLES 

Please ensure that your child/ren have their 

water bottles filled up each day.  
 

 

STUDENT & VISITOR SIGN IN/OUT BOOK 

Please note all students arriving late or 

leaving early must come through the front 

office and be signed in or out.  

Lake Wangary School 
Beanies $22.00 

Keep your head warm! 
Available from the 

 front office 

 

 FUNDRAISING UPDATE 
A big thank you to all the families, local 
businesses and the wider school 
community that have supported our  
fundraisers last term. An amazing $1996.60 
has been raised from the chocolate boxes 
and $840.00 for the SRC raffle. 

Parent and Student Information 
 

 

Term Dates 2024 
Term 3: 22 July - 27 September 

Term 4: 14 October - 13 December 

Welcome back Tayla! 
We are very happy to announce that Taylah 
Fergusson has stepped back into the 
Librarian role. Taylah will be in the library 
on Wednesdays.   



 

 

Finn Mia Alby 

      Mila               Reef               Elsie                Sahara             Callie 



Summer         James 

        Billie     Mason  Oakley   Faith 

    Nevaeh      Anastasia       Taylor 

  Cole        Maycee 

Loeki    Clementine   Ollie     George 

    Lani      Jarra       Lenny 

 
 
 
Congratulations to the following students on receiving the LEARN awards at the week 9 assembly 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Maggie     Kyanah      Ocea 
Ciunas   Maebh  Ryder  Jazmiah 

Yarah  Astro  Mason  Mia Taimana Dusty Erica Brax Harper 

Yarah Loeki Maebh James Lily Kyanah Ollie Tiernan   Jerome    Tadgh      Erica 



B OOK FAIR 20 24  

Our school is hosting a Scholastic Book Fair in week 5 on Monday 19th of August.  

Students will be able to come in during Lunch at 1:00pm to 1:30pm during the 

week to buy their books. 

Our Book Fair Parade will be on the Tuesday the 20th of August at 8:50am 

Students are encouraged to dress up as their favourite book character on the 

Tuesday following this years Book Week theme “Reading is Magic” 

You and your child will have the opportunity to explore a huge range of 

affordable books featuring characters and 

subjects kids love and want to read about. 

From newly released books and bestsellers to 

award-winning titles and perennial favourites. 

This is also a great way for you to learn about, 

and discuss your child's interests and every 

book sold benefits our school, adding re-

sources to our library and classrooms. 

Forms will be sent out the week before with a 

sneak peek of some of the books on offer. 

Scholastic Book Fairs help us show students 

the wonder of reading. It is a fun week and 

we encourage everyone to participate and 

 attend. 



Zoe Foord from Kirton Point Children’s Centre is running the Lake Wangary Playgroup on  

Wednesdays from the Preschool. Please contact Zoe on phone number 8682 5969 or 

zoe.mundy780@schools.sa.edu.au|  email for more details or information.  

Everyone most welcome!  

mailto:zoe.mundy780@schools.sa.edu.au%7C
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